
Charter blocking LTUSD email
transmissions
To the community,

The  Lake  Tahoe  Unified  School  District  has  been  keeping
parents, staff, and community members “informally informed” on
current events, local and school news, Board of Education
meetings, and community happenings for the past six years.

If you are not currently receiving regular emails from the
district’s public information officer, Angie Keil, and wish to
join the email list you may contact her at akeil@ltusd.org.

Please indicate whether you are a LTUSD parent or a community
member.

Charter Internet customers will need to use an alternate email
address as Charter now blocks these community emails from
being sent to their customers. Charter customers who have been
receiving these updates are being advised to contact Charter
to resolve the issue or provide an alternate email address
such as @gmail.com or @yahoo.com.
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